PARENTS OF F.Y.J.C. STUDENTS, PLEASE NOTE

- 1. Students are allowed to use their mobiles during the recess as well as before 12.50 p.m. and after their last lecture. If any student is caught using the mobile in between lectures either in the classroom or in the corridors, their mobile will be confiscated.
- 2. Students are not allowed to enter the classrooms after the shutters are closed. Only 5 minutes grace period is given for the first lecture of the day.
- 3. No notice will be given by the college for public holidays mentioned in the calendar. Notice will come only for special holidays.
- 4. During heavy rains, the parents have to take a call on whether they want to send their child to college. The college is deemed working as long as the trains are running. However, In case of emergencies the college will post notices on the college website www.hindujacollege.com
- 5. From the month of September, Attendance defaulter lists will be put up every month. Students, whose attendance is poor, will not be given admission to SYJC in this college. Parents are advised to refer to the college website ever month in order to ascertain the date of the OPEN HOUSE which will be held for defaulters below 75%.
- 6. The college should not be held responsible in any way if a student, who does not sit for lectures, misses out on Assignments, Projects and Orals. No re-tests are taken for the 1st Unit Test and the IInd Unit Test.
- 7. Dates of exams will be finalized only after the repeat rounds of Online Admission process is over on August 30.

Vice-Principal